
WESTWOOD NURSERY SCHOOL
APPLICATION FOR NEW FAMILIES

2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR
Dear Parents,
We are accepting applications for the 2025-2026 school year. Applications will be accepted and
numbered in the order that they are received.

Child’s Name ____________________________________
Date of Birth ____________________________________

PRESCHOOL 1: 3 YEAR OLD CLASS: 2.9-3.5

2 DAY CLASS T,TH ____ 9-1:00

PRESCHOOL 2: 3&4 YEAR OLD CLASS: 3.1-4.5

3 DAY CLASS M,W,F ____ 9-1:00

PRE-K CLASS: 4.5-5.5 YEAR OLD CLASS

4 DAY CLASS M-TH ____ 9-1:00

Please fill out this Application and return to Westwood Nursery School via email
westwoodnurseryschool@gmail.com or mail. Our address is:
Westwood Nursery School
808 High Street
Westwood, Ma 02090

Registration for current families will be on December 1st. After that time we will notify you if
your child has been offered an opening and we will ask you to fill out the Registration Form
and pay the non-refundable deposit of $200.00 which will be applied to your tuition. Thank you.




